EMBASSY OF MONGOLIA
STOCKHOLM

A-14/k4

The Embassy of Mongolia in Stockholm presents its compliments to the Ministry of
Justice and Digital Affairs of the Republic of Estonia and has the honour to kindly inform that
the Mongolian delegation led by Mr. Zoljargal Jargalsaikhan, MP, Chairman of the Standing
Committee on Innovation and E-Policy of the State Great Hural /Parliament/ of Mongolia
plans to visit Tallinn on 25-26 November 2024,

During their stay in Tallinn, the delegation, which includes several Members of
Parliament, including Mr. Baatarkhuu Tsend, MP, Minister of Digital Development,
Innovation, and Communications of Mongolia, and senior officials from the Prime Minister's
Office, Cabinet Secretariat Office, and other relevant government bodies, seeks to hold a
bilateral meeting with Her Excellency Ms. Liisa-Ly Pakosta, Minister of Justice and Digital
Affairs of the Republic of Estonia, as well as to visit “e-Estonia Briefing Centre” and
“E-Governance academy”.

Mongolia and the Republic of Estonia have developed a strong partnership in digital
governance, with the successful launch of the E-Mongolia platform. The Government of
Mongolia is committed to further advancing its e-governance initiatives and to deepening
collaboration with Estonia.

In this regard, the Embassy kindly requests the Ministry’s assistance in facilitating the
above-above bilateral meeting and visits.

Contact person at the Embassy of Mongolia: Mr. Ts.Ganbold, First secretary,
stockholm4@mfa.gov.mn, mobile. 0729115014

The Embassy of Mongolia in Stockholm avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Ministry of Justice and Digital Affairs of the Republic of Estonia the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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